
PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

GEORGETOWN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
809 Martin Luther King St. Georgetown, TX 78626 

 

 

   

 

BULLETIN # 2014-134      DATE: 08-13-2014 

ROBBERY SUSPECT 
Identification Needed 

 
On July 31, 2014, officers of the Georgetown 
Police Department responded to a robbery at the 
Cricket Communications located in Georgetown, 
TX.  
 
The photo to the left is a composite sketch of the 
person police would like to talk with regarding 
this robbery. Please contact Williamson County 
Crime Stoppers if you have any information 
about the possible identification of this 
individual. 

 
 
 
 

 
If you have any information or questions, please contact Williamson County Crime 

Stoppers at 1800-253-7867 or www.wilcocrimetips.org 
 


